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Small businesses do need help I agree but not this way.

First it will be for small businesses, then there will be a flow on to bigger and bigger

companies and then there will will be no penalties for working weekends or for shift

workers.  It would only be for the certain few that the government would allow.  

Why should only a minority get benefits not and all.  

Just because some can afford, or  are able to comprehend higher studies they have

jobs which are higher paid and do not need to work weekends so it is always lower

paid people who have things taken away from them.

DO YOU THINK THIS IS A FAIR THING
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